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Dear parents,  

 
Another great week at our school and lots of lovely news to share with you all. 

 
Our older children enjoyed three days at Robinwood this week and they have been 

absolute superstars. They have worked hard as team and faced every challenge with 

determination and focus.  We are so proud of them all and they truly are a credit to 
themselves and you. They have grown and shone in every way during this 

residential and faced new experiences and activties with a positive ‘can do’ attitude.  
We are looking forward to sharing photos with you next week in the next edition of 

‘Heads Up.’ 
 

 
Our children, in class 2 and 3, who 

remained in school have also been 
working hard this week.  Mrs 

Novacki led a project around 
sustanability and protecting our 

planet for three days.  The 
children have been immersed in 

practical, meaningful and thought-

provoking activities that have 
really made them think about how 

we treat and look after our planet.   
 

The sessions involved research, creating stories and powerpoints, all based on why 
this subject is so important.  We visited a local shop focussed on sustainability – 

Rootstock and litter picked around our 
local area. The children have been 

really passionate about this topic and 
even created their own ryhming 

message about why we need to act 
now! We are extremely proud of them 

all. 
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The children in class 1 have also been busy this week.  They have created their own 
hunting stories based on their English unit – The Lost Wolf.  They have been looking 

at the beginning, middle and end of stories and created their own tales with 
problems and resolutions.  The children have become authors and innovated the 

story in their own way.  Well done class 1! 
 

 
 
 

Our merit winners this week!  
 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 

Emma Mason  Eden 

 

 
Well done to you all and thank you for shining so bright, inspiring others this week.  

Thank you for working hard as a school family and showing your friends what is 

possible when you put your mind to it.  We are very proud of you all! 
 

Have a wonderful weekend with your families and enjoy your children being home if 
they were away on the residential this week. 

 
 

Kind regards 
Mrs Willis 
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Diary Dates: 

 
Monday 9th October   –  Year 6 Pilgrim Day. Children need to be in school for 

8.15am with a packed lunch in disposable bag 
 

Tuesday 10th October   –  PE – PE Kits to be worn 
- Parents Evening – please book appointments before 

Monday if you plan to do so. 
- After School Sports Club 

 
Wednesday 11th October  -  After School Lego Club  

 
Thursday 12th October   -   Years 2-6 swimming 

- After School Dance Club 
- PTA Meeting – 3.20-4.20pm – ALL WELCOME 

 

Friday 13th October   -   Friday Uniform  
- Class 1 forest School 

- Class 2 - Dance  
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